Calendar Of Events Proposed By NAACP

9

The first re-organization meeting of the National Association for the Advancement of Colored People, for which Dr. Reed F. Riley is advisor, was held last Tuesday to discuss possible plans for the coming year. was proposed that the organization should sponsor a larger-scaled pro-

to the Bucknell campus. It was suggested also that they set about encouraging positive in-

gram of bringing negro educators. entertainers and professional people

ter-racial relations on a level in an attempt to eliminate the possibility of a re-occurrence of last year's unfortunate event when Mr. Robinson of "Ebony Magazine", a participant in the annual Newsmen's Conference, was refused service in a local bar because he was a Negro. A further suggestion was to have a school forum in which faculty, students and local professional people would discuss prejudice and integration in our

modern society. These and many other ideas will I be discussed at the next meeting to be held on Tuesday, October 30 at 4:30 p. m.

READ The Bucknellian.